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7th Annual Ride for Wishes 

We all know that Memorial Day
Weekend is notorious for rain. Well,
the 8th Annual Ride for Wishes was
no exception. With heavy rain and
no end to it insight, the more than
100 bikes left Boner Again for the
annual poker run. 

I was running late due to some
other events I was attending that day,
so I pulled over when I saw  this long steady
stream of light coming down the road. Getting the
camera out, I shot some pictures then proceeded to
hook up with the group at Club Forest in Plover. 

The clouds finally broke some before leaving
Club Forest and from what I hear the rest of the
day/night went great. Raising money for kids,
while enjoying a ride with friends. What more
could make you feel better!


